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May 17, 2021 

 

 

 

 

RE: Tourism Development District Application 

 

Dear Fellow West Virginian: 

 

The West Virginia Development Office (WVDO) has received a Tourism Development District 

application from SWaN Hill Top House Hotel, LLC seeking the establishment of the Hill Top 

House Hotel Tourism Development District located in the Town of Harpers Ferry, Jefferson 

County, West Virginia.  

 

WVDO is charged, pursuant to W.Va. Code of State R. 145-16-8.8.1., with soliciting written 

comment from the public either in support of or opposition to the proposed tourism development 

district. Accordingly, WVDO is inviting your organization to submit a position statement 

concerning the Hill Top House Hotel Tourism Development District. Please provide your 

statement within fourteen (14) days from the date of this letter. 

 

Interested persons may inspect the application submitted by SWaN Hill Top House Hotel, LLC 

by visiting the WVDO’s website at: westvirginia.gov/swanhilltophousehoteltdd or in-person 

during normal business hours at the WVDO’s physical location:  

 

West Virginia Development Office 

State Capitol Complex – Building 3, Suite 600 

1900 Kanawha Blvd E. 

Charleston, WV 25305 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Michael R. Graney 

Deputy Cabinet Secretary 

Department of Commerce 

 
 


